
From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au 
Sent: 13/10/2022 8:52:47 AM 
To: DA Submission Mailbox 
Subject: Online Submission 

13/10/2022 

MS Vanessa Orr 
- 2011 Pittwater Road RD 
Bayview NSW 2104 

RE: DA2022/1586 -9  Kananook Avenue BAYVIEW NSW 2104 

To whom it may concern, 

I would like to have confirmation of the storm water plan for the development. 9 Kananock 
Avenue backs onto our private driveway and we are having issues with NUISANCE water 
being diverted onto our driveway causing flooding and erosion. We do not want nor allow storm 
water or nuisance water to be diverted onto our property/driveway. I note that the plans state 
that storm water will be connected to existing. However, if existing means our property - we do 
not accept this. Please provide accurate details. Many thanks, 
Vanessa Orr and John Hildebrand 
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